
We Need Your Artwork:  

Make a postcard of  artwork to be displayed 

at MOCA DC on March 18, 2012, for 

International Anti-Street Harassment Week. 

WHAT? Street harassment is unwelcome sexual or sexist words or actions between strangers in public places 

that is disrespectful, creepy, startling, scary, or insulting. International Anti-Street Harassment Week 

(www.MeetUsOnTheStreet.org) is a time to bring attention to this issue and brainstorm solutions. 

HERE’S WHAT TO DO: 

Gather your pencils, markers, scissors and other art supplies. Collage items (paper scraps, pictures, etc.) must 

be securely glued to the sheet and don’t make it too heavy to mail. Please NO glitter, beads or anything 

else that will damage or make a mess in our scanner. 

Use words or images to complete one of  the 3 following sentences:  

    Stop street harassment by…   My street harassment story is… A safe community would look like… 

Fold this paper along the fold lines (artwork on the inside, address on the outside) and tape together 

securely. We suggest taping all open edges so nothing falls out in transit. Check to make sure you have enough 

postage and mail your artwork to us (c/o DAWN 5321 First Place NE Washington, D.C. 20002) or you may scan 

and send it to earl@deafdawn.org. Please submit entries by March 16, 2012. 

 

 

 

YOUR NAME:_____________________________ 

CITY/STATE:_____________________________ 

EMAIL*:__________________________________ 

 

Is it ok if  we publish your name and city / state in 

our exhibit and any future exhibits created for this 

project? (we will NOT publish your email address) 

Please check one: 

          Yes, it’s ok           No, it’s not ok 

 

*We promise to keep your email strictly 

confidential. We’ll only use it if  necessary to 

communicate with you about your artwork. 

PLEASE KEEP IN MIND: 

Sending us your artwork means it’s your own original 

work and you give us permission to display it in any 

exhibits (electronic or print) and related materials 

created for this project. 

We cannot return original artwork to you. Feel 

free to keep a copy. 

We welcome honest artistic expression, but if  our 

committee feels your artwork is inappropriate for 

posting, we will not display it. The committee’s 

decision is final. 

Questions?  Email earl@deafdawn.org or 

www.stopstreetharassment.org  
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